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June 25, 2022 

 

To All Active Pension Plan Participants: 

 

We are excited to announce that Macon-Bibb County is partnering with ACCG Retirement 
Services to manage the retirement plan business for Macon-Bibb County. The transition will “Go 
Live” on July 1, 2022.  ACCG Retirement Services, a division of ACCG, has been administering 
governmental pension plans in Georgia since 1968.  Macon-Bibb is partnering with professionals 
at ACCG Retirement Services to make retirement planning easy for every employee. 

 

ACCG offers a comprehensive approach to pension plan administration by providing: 

 An ACCG representative (Paul Bates) you can contact for retirement questions and 
guidance through the retirement application process; 

 A service center with experienced benefit professionals to assist you; 
 In addition to the service center and professional staff, Macon-Bibb County will have 

access to a participant online portal. This website will provide you with:  
o A pension calculator for retirement estimates  
o Downloadable forms/documents (retirement application / beneficiary designation / 

notice of retirement forms) 

 

You will receive another communication after the July 1 “Go Live” date, which will provide you 
with: 

 Contact information for Paul Bates;  
 Service center phone number;  
 Instructions on how to register and access the website; and 
 Portal training will begin in July 2022 for all active participants. 

 

Welcome to ACCG Retirement Services. 

 


